
 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

 

    

 
      

     

    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

________________________________________ 
 

Date:          12/18/2023  

Time:  08:30 AM 
Contact:  Officer Kate Mann 
  Public Affairs/ Crime Prevention  

  (920) 236-5742 
Subject:   Graduation from FBI National Academy 
 
OSHKOSH, WI (December 18, 2023): The Oshkosh Police Department is pleased to 
announce that our very own Lieutenant Andy Lecker has successfully graduated 
from the 288th session of the FBI National Academy. 
 
The FBI National Academy is internationally recognized as one of the most 
prestigious law enforcement training programs in the world. The 11-week program 
offers rigorous training and educational programs that shape exceptional police 
leaders. 
 
Lieutenant Lecker's successful completion of this program is a significant 
milestone in his career, and we couldn't be prouder of his outstanding 
achievements. 
 
The 288th session of the National Academy consisted of law enforcement leaders 
from 45 states and 24 countries and provided advanced coursework in intelligence 
theory, terrorism and terrorist mindsets, management science, law, behavioral 
science, law enforcement communication, and forensic science. 
 
It is worth noting that less than one percent of Police Officers have the opportunity 
to attend the National Academy and the program is culminated by the “Yellow 
Brick Road,” a grueling 6.1-mile run and obstacle course. After completion of the 
course, participants receive a yellow brick with their session number 
commemorating the achievement. 
 

“I was honored to be selected to attend the National Academy. This was a 
challenging and rewarding experience. The personal and professional growth 
throughout the 11 weeks was unbelievable and the opportunity to network with 
law enforcement professionals throughout the country and the world was an 
incredible experience” said Lieutenant Lecker. 
 
Please join us in congratulating Lieutenant Andy Lecker on this exceptional 
accomplishment. We look forward to witnessing the positive impact he will 
continue to make in our community. 
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